
 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 1996 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

I would like to strongly recommend Katie Gordon for acceptance at your institution. 

 

I had the occasion to work with Katie this past summer, when she and some classmates completed an 

internship at the Assassination Records Review Board.  As the intern  coordinator, I worked 

directly with Katie on her project.  She displayed determination, a strong work ethic, good discipline, 

analytical ability beyond her years, and a good degree of enthusiasm.  It is my opinion that she will 

be a student of the highest caliber, one who consistently achieves in the top percentages of her class. 

 

If I can answer any specific questions about Katie or the work she did for us, I will be more than 

happy to do so.  Please feel free to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 259 if you find that it might be 

helpful. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher Barger 

Analyst, Assassination Records Review Board 


